WALPOLE PLANNING BOARD MINUTES OF APRIL 9, 2014
Special Meeting

A Special Meeting of the Planning Board was held on Wednesday, April 9, 2014 at
7:00 p.m. in Room 212. The following members were present: Richard Nottebart,
Chairman; John Murtagh, Clerk and Richard Mazzocca.

Mr. Nottebart opened the meeting at 7:02 p.m.

7:03 P.M. High Oaks IV Restrictive Covenant:

Mr. Nottebart moved to endorse a Restrictive Covenant for Lot 115, High Oaks
Subdivision which was reviewed and approved by Ilana Quirk, Town Counsel.
Motion seconded by Mr. Murtagh and voted 3-0-0.

Mr. Nottebart noted that the original Permanent Restrictive Covenant will be picked by
Atty. Timothy McGahane on behalf of John G. Walsh III as per Town Counsel, Ilana
Quirk.

It was moved, seconded and voted to adjourn. The meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

John Murtagh, Clerk

Approved 5/1/14



